151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450
Maitland, FL 32751

- Inteserra

Winter Park, FL 32790-0200
w A FAStek Company www.inteserra.com

March 4, 2022
Via Web Filing

Ms. Tonawa Troupe, Acting Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

RE: Call One Inc.
Notice of Discontinuance
Docket No. 06-0602-TP-ACE

Dear Ms. Troupe:

Please find this letter submitted on behalf of Call One Inc. (“Company”) to notify the Commission that
the Company is voluntarily relinquishing its authority to provide local and interexchange
telecommunications services within the state of Ohio originally granted the above referenced docket
number on June 1, 2006, certificate number 90-9328.

Call One Inc. does not have any customers in the state of Ohio. All customers have been transferred as
specified by the Joint Application of Call One Inc. and Peerless Network, Inc. for consent to Assign assets
and customers filed with the FCC on September 7, 2021. This order was consummated on November 9,

2021.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or
via email to cwightman@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,
/s/ Connie Wightman

Connie Wightman
Consultant

cc: John Servatius
tms: OHx2201

Enclosures
CW/cc
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